CREEK NATION

MUSCOGEE

April 28, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

Jim Butler Construction was hired as the general contractor for
our remodel/expansion project in September 2013.

Our project was completed within budget and as scheduled.

We are pleased with all work performed by Jim Butler Construction
and would procure his services in the future.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Farrell Kaaihue, General Manager
Creek Nation Muscogee Casino
farrell.kaaihue@creeknationcasino.com
Cell: (918) 236=0151




